
TWENTY SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    
YEAR B 29TH AUGUST 2021      

CLINGING TO HUMAN TRADITIONS. WE CAN SOMETIMES DO 
SOMETHING GOOD FOR AN EVIL MOTIVE. FOR INSTANCE, WE 
MAY HELP OTHERS, NOT TO RELIEVE THEIR DIFFICULTIES BUT TO 
PUT THEM IN OUR DEBT. ACTS THAT FLOW FROM EVIL 
INTENTIONS ARE ALWAYS EVIL EVEN IF THEY MASQUERADE AS 
GOOD. IF THE SEED OF GOD IS PLANTED DEEP WITHIN US THE 
INTENTIONS THAT ARISE FROM OUR HEARTS WILL BE GOOD 
AND LOVING. OUR MOTIVES FOR WORSHIPPING GOD AND 
HELPING OTHERS WILL BE PURE. 

Archdiocesan COVID-19 Protocols Effective Thursday 26th August 2021                                               
Parish offices are closed 

Churches & chapels are closed 

Public Masses and other Public Liturgies are not to be celebrated. However: 

 

Funerals (10 people only, not including ministers) are permitted 

Weddings (5 people only, couple, minister, two witnesses) are permitted 
 

Holy Communion can be taken to the sick 

Anointing of the Sick can be celebrated 

Visitation to hospitals by priests should be minimal (rely on designated hospital chaplains 

where possible 

Face masks are mandatory 

Distribution of Bulletins and Notices - The parish office is emailing parishioners who have 
supplied their email addresses for the weekend parish bulletin. Please ask your fellow 
parishioners if they are receiving the parish bulletin and if not, to contact the parish office at 
temora@cg.org.au or ring Virginia on 0448 780746. 
 

Sacrament of First Eucharist – Parent Formation Night which was scheduled for next week is 

no longer going ahead. The First Communion program will begin for Year 4 students next 

term.  If you would like your child, or know of someone who would like to be a part of the 

program please contact Mrs Collins on 69771011 or the parish office on 69772104 as soon as 

possible to ensure that you also receive the necessary information. The Retreat Day is still 

scheduled for Wednesday 3rd November 9:10-3:20pm in St Joseph's hall (for all of Year 4). The 

Sacrament of First Eucharist is still scheduled for Thursday 4th November 6pm at Sacred 

Heart Church. 
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TEMORA SACRED HEART MISSION 
INCORPORATING THE PARISHES OF TEMORA/BARMEDMAN,  

ARDLETHAN/ARIAH PARK & BARELLAN/BINYA 

PARISH PRIEST – Fr Sijo Jose 

PARISH CO-ORDINATOR – Sr Maureen McDermott Ardlethan/Ariah Park 

 

 
 
         ST MARY’S PRESBYTERY 

111 LOFTUS ST 
PO BOX 78 

TEMORA  NSW  2666 
PHONE:  02 69772104 

Temora@cg.org.au 
WEBSITE: www.cg.org.au/temora 

PRIEST: 
FR SIJO JOSE 

sijo.jose@cg.org.au  
  
 
 
  
 
  

OUR LADY HELP OF CHRISTIANS 
PARISH ARDLETHAN 

PO BOX 45 
ARDLETHAN  NSW  2665 

PHONE: 02 69782585 
COMMUNITY LEADER:  

SR MAUREEN MCDERMOTT 
Maureen.McDermott@sosj.org.au  

  
 

 
  

ST THERESE PARISH BARELLAN 
PO BOX 58 

BARELLAN  NSW  2665 
PHONE: 02 69772104 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

ST ANNES CENTRAL SCHOOL 
125 DEBOOS ST 

TEMORA NSW 2666 
PH: (02) 6977 1011 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL:  
GRANT HAIGH 

Grant.Haigh@cg.catholic.edu.au  
WEBSITE: 

www.stannestemora.nsw.edu.au 
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the front steps of the presbytery. If added to the current list of  
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  

Philip Smith 
Michael Brady 

John O’Dea 
Andrew Morton 

Carly Ison 
Mavis Murphy 
Anne Morton 

Andrew Coleman 
Alan Harriott 
Else Mannion 
Sheryl Davis 
Rita Martin 
Jan Wright 

Adele Murphy  
Arch Francis Carroll 
Noel Rigney-Johnson 

Jake Tucker 
Kathy Norman 
 Dillon Wells 

 Lisa Skrypzack 
Len Haines 
 Barry Keir 

 Jack Williamson  
Could you please contact the 

presbytery if you are aware of 
any changes to our sick list. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MASSES OFFERED: 
Joan Preston 
Alan Mooney 
Pat Mooney 

Relatives & friends of 
Margaret Mooney 

 
 
 

 
 

DECEASED: 
Bob Kay 

Fay Adams 
Jeanne Brennan 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 
Tom Davidson 

Jeff Chalker 
Jan Coombs 
Dolly Cullen 
Viv Moses 

Ryan Cartwright 
Christopher Hingerty 

Daisy Purcell 
Matthew McDermott 

Joyce Turner 
Bill Whitla 

Irene Goode 
Maureen Graham 

John Hingerty 
Patrick Agnew 

Vin Golden 
 
 

 
 
 

 

MASS TIMES 
TUESDAY: No Mass      
WEDNESDAY: No Mass            
THURSDAY: No Mass          
FRIDAY:        No Mass              
SATURDAY:  No Mass       
4th September No Mass       
SUNDAY 
5th September No Mass       

 
 
 
 
First Collection - The 'First Collection' is for the parish priest. If you would like to contribute 
electronically to the 'First Collection' then you can deposit directly into the Central Presbytery 
Fund account, Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Please use your surname and 
Temora as the reference, eg Smith Temora. BSB: 062 786 No: 000029248 Central Presbytery 
Fund. 
 

Second Collection - The 'Second Collection' (Parish Planned Giving) is for the maintenance and day 

to day running of our parish. If you would like to contribute electronically to the 'Second Collection' 

(Parish Planned Giving) then you can deposit directly into the Sacred Heart Parish Temora account, 

Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Remember to include your Name and Ref No: 

140s11.1. BSB: 062 786 No: 000015031 Sacred Heart Parish Temora. We also have collection 

boxes (one for the First Collection and one for the Second Collection) on the offertory table in the 

middle of the church and on the table at the back of the church where you can place 

money/envelopes.  
 

Tap & Go Machine – A Tap & Go machine has been placed in our church. It is located at the back 
of the Church. Each payment made through Tap & Go is split between 1st Collection (Clergy) and 

2nd Collection (Parish). This cannot be used for Planned Giving contributions. To use:  Use your 

credit card  Tap the machine  One payment for Parish & Clergy  A fixed amount is deducted 

(currently $10) with each Tap  Tap multiple times till reaching the amount you wish to donate  
30% of your payment will go to Clergy (1st Collection) and 70% to Parish (2nd Collection). 
 

Second Collection for Sunday 22nd August 2021 $602.00. 
 

Community Radio - Don’t forget that you can always tune in to hear the Sacred Heart Parish 

contribution to the program on local Community Radio called “The Lord’s Good Word” every 

Sunday. Our presentation starts at approximately 1:00 pm and lasts for a half hour. Tune in to 

TEM-FM 102.5 or if you are in Ariah Park 106.9. 

Free Online Seminar 7.00-8.30pm Friday 3rd September, Hosted by the Archdiocesan Women’s 

Taskforce - The Archdiocesan Women’s Task Force invites all to a free, online, interactive 

seminar entitled Mary Magdalene, Fake News and the Gospel. Dr Margaret Beirne RSC, a 

religious sister and Senior Lecturer in Biblical Studies (St Andrew's Greek Orthodox Theological 

College, Sydney) will draw on her doctoral thesis Women and Men in the Fourth Gospel, a 

Genuine Discipleship of Equals to reflect on the important and much misrepresented role of 

Mary Magdalene, ‘apostle to the apostles’ in the early church. All welcome. Registrations 

essential. Numbers limited. Register at bit.ly/ZoomWorkshopMaryM or phone Beth Doherty on 

0432 608 310 More info at bit.ly/FakeNewsSeminar 

https://womenstaskforceacg.wordpress.com/author/womenstaskforceacg/. 

 

 

MEETINGS  
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